
http://www.scranton.edu/selfstudy
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FG8NXR5
http://www.scranton.edu/strategicplan


Have a wonderful academic year—and thank you, in advance, for your support and 
participation.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rebecca Beal and Julie Schumacher Cohen 
Middle States Self-Study Co-chairs  
  
 


